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For more information:  

Website: www.nepeanredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 

Email: HI-nepeanredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 

NEPEAN 
REDEVELOPMENT 

Key activities for Stage 1 tower 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND COOPERATION DURING CONSTRUCTION 

Level 1 is now complete, with the construction 

team working hard to pour the final section of  

concrete for Level 2 this month. 

Preparations are underway to pour the concrete  

for Level 3, where the Operating Suite will be  

located.  

Work to remove the formwork on the Emergency 

Department level is underway, so the installation  

of services including hydraulic, electrical and  

mechanical can commence. 

High voltage works from Kingswood Substation  

to the Stage 1 tower is almost complete with final 

trenching across Parker Street to commence soon. 

The schematic design for Level 4 CSSD (Central 

Sterile Services Department) is now complete,  

with the project team beginning the detail design 

process.  

The installation of hydraulic, electrical and  

mechanical services is now complete, while  

work to the external wall cladding and internal  

wall sheeting is ongoing.  

The installation of window frames and glazing  

has commenced. Completion of the shade  

structure for the outside playground is set to  

commence this week. 

New childcare centre 

Aerial shot of the new childcare site 

Workers on tower construction site 

Outer edge of tower construction site 
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